
 

Our Spring Fling was a resounding success! Thank you to our 
PTO and all of the volunteers who put in a lot of work and 
effort!  Every bit of help counted. Kids and adults alike 
seemed to be enjoying the games, food, and of course the 
pie in the face! Thank you to Mrs. Stobo, Mrs. Brace, Mlle 
Wall, Mrs Melvin, and Mrs. Zwicker for all being great sports 
and doing this!  

 
 
 
 
 

Yup, that is Mrs. Brace getting pied in the face! Good thing 

she had her goggles and shower cap on!      

THANK YOU FROM CALDWELL STAFF & PTO 



 

This week, the Province announced updates to the Child 
Abuse Register (CAR) check that moved the process fully 
online. This means those who need a CAR for work or 
volunteering can now receive their confirmation online in 
as little as three business days. The new digital search 
confirmation replaces the traditional confirmation letters, 
which could take up to three weeks by mail. 

Other changes to the register include: 

• Applicants will receive an email notification that the 
process is complete, at which point they can access their 
results online  

• Applicants can forward the confirmation email to an 
employer or volunteer organization 

• Organizations will verify the search result using the 
applicant’s submission number and date of birth 

• Access to digital results expire after 90 days 

 

 

UPDATE FOR CHILD ABUSE REGISTRY PROCESS 



 

• National Indigenous History Month  

• Italian Heritage Month  

• Filipino Heritage Month  

• Portuguese Heritage Month  

• Pride Month  

• June 21 is National Indigenous Peoples Day  

 
Supply lists will be posted at the end of the month on our 

school website.  

Report cards and adaptations will be sent electronically via 

EDUPOST on the last day (June 30) 

After students leave on June 30th, summer clean up begins 

right away.  Please ensure your child has all of their 

belongings as lost and found items are being taken to donate 

to charity after students are dismissed.  

Student dismissal: Students will be dismissed 4 hours earlier 

than normal. For Caldwell this means 10:05. Please ensure 

THIS MONTH…. 

END OF YEAR WRAP UP 



 
you make arrangements for your child.   For bus students 

they will be arriving 4 hours earlier than their normal drop 

off.  Please ensure that if an adult normally meets your child 

that they are there at that time.  

 Somehow, our Lost and Found keeps growing… and no one 

seems to own any of it! If your child came to school with a 

hoodie, lunch bag, or water bottle and returned without it, 

odds are it’s in there. Unclaimed items will be donated on 

the last day of school, so please take a look. 

And hey—labelling helps! It’s like giving your stuff a 

GPS.       

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

LOST SOMETHING? IT MISSES YOU TOO! 


